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Kathleen Rollings-McDonald

Executive Officer

Local Agency Formation Commission
for San Bernardino County

11170 West 3rd Street, Unit 150

San Bernardino, CA 92415-0490

LAFCO 3222 — Sphere of Influence Establishment for The Metropolitan Water District of
Southern California (San Bernardino County portion)

Dear Ms. Rollings-McDonald:

Pursuant to your request and in response to your December 18, 2017 letter, we are writing to
confirm that The Metropolitan Water District of Southern California (Metropolitan) has no issue
with the Local Agency Formation Commission for San Bernardino County’s (SBLAFCO)
above-referenced proposal to deem Metropolitan’s sphere of influence in the county coterminous
with that of its member agency in that county, Inland Empire Utilities Agency.

Please feel free to contact us if you have any further inquiries.

Sin .

Jeffrgy in
Gengral’'Manage

cc:  Shane Chapman, Assistant General Manager/Chief Administrative Officer
Ethel Young, Resource Specialist/Annexations
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